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Hello friends and supporters of the Chios Classical shipwreck project -

We established this email list to update you all on our archaeological project in the Aegean Sea. Our team is traveling this week to Athens to meet the Greek research vessel AEGAEO. Next week we begin our project to document an ancient shipwreck in the eastern Aegean. 

We'll be using an autonomous underwater vehicle designed and built at Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution by Dr. Hanumant Singh and his former students (now all PhDs). Our goal is to collect photographic and acoustic data over the site, to produce photomosaics and precision maps of the shipwreck. With that data, we will be able to analyze and interpret the archaeological site.

This project offers a new way to do archaeological science underwater. Our team is international and collaborative. We have experts from Greece, the United Kingdom, and the United States specializing in engineering, archaeology, history, geology, and ocean chemistry. We are using advanced autonomous robotic systems, precision vehicle navigation and control, and new sensors to collect information without ever touching the shipwreck. 

We believe this is the wave of the future, a new and better way to explore the sea floor and learn about the ancient past. Over the next two weeks, we'll send a few messages to this list from aboard ship to convey the excitement of our research cruise. 

Thanks for your interest and support,

The Chios 2005 Team

Representing:
Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
Franklin W. Olin College
University of Southampton
Plymouth State University

in collaboration with

Ephorate of Underwater Antiquities, 
Hellenic Ministry of Culture
and
Hellenic Center for Marine Research

